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This is to certify that I, Dr. Silke Cameron, Department of Gastroenterology and Endocrinology, 

University Medical Center Göttingen, Germany, have – as a near-to native English speaker - read and 

approved of the manuscript entitled “Predictability of IL-28B-polymorphism on protease-inhibitor-based 

triple-therapy in chronic HCV-genotype-1 patients: a meta-analysis”. 

I found the manuscript well structured, grammatically correct and with well defined punctuation. 

I recommend this paper for publication in an international journal.  
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